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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As a result of winning ‘The Bloodhound Project’ last year, we have managed to reserve 
tickets for Class One pupils to see The Bloodhound SSC (Super Sonic Car) make one of its 
first test runs on Monday 30th October (the first day back after half term) at Newquay Airport, 
before the car heads to South Africa to hopefully break the world speed record.  
 
For those new to the class and therefore who are possibly unaware of the project, the 
Bloodhound SSC is a British supersonic land vehicle. Its goal is to match or exceed 1,000 
miles per hour, achieving a new world land speed record.  
 
The cost of the trip is £15, which includes the cost of the ticket and transport. If the school is 
in receipt of Pupil Premium for your child however, the cost for this trip is £10. At present, our 
tickets are only reserved and due to the popularity of the event, organisers would like any 
unwanted tickets back. Please note, as this is an enrichment activity and not linked to the 
curriculum, provision will be made at school for any children not wishing to attend.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please could payment and consent be made online in 
the usual manner at www.schoolmoney.co.uk before Friday 6th October. Further information 
will be sent home closer to the time. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to pop in and ask. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Claire Humber 
 
 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

